

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Scholastic Book Fair

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Scholastic Book Fair will be visiting our school from Thursday 30th November. This will be an excellent opportunity to introduce the children to a wide and varied range of high-quality books. At the same time, you will also be helping the school to get new books for the library and classrooms through the commission we earn on each book sold.

How will the event work?

The children will have an opportunity to look at the books during school hours over the next week. The Book Fair will be open to parents and children, after school as follows:

Thursday 30th Nov 3.30 – 4.15 Friday 1st Dec 3.30 – 4.15 Monday 4th Dec 3.30 – 4.15

If the weather is on our side, you will find the book fair outside the main entrance on these dates. If we are not so lucky, we will be in the Key Stage 1 corridor, which you can enter via the door on the playground by the ICT room.

The book fair will also be open at the school Christmas Fair on **Thursday 7**th **December**.

A leaflet is attached showing highlights of some books available this year. If you are unable to attend the fair in person, then you can also pay for books online using the following link,

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay Please note, that if we do not have the book in stock on the cases, we cannot guarantee that you will receive your order before Christmas. If you purchase books without attending the fair, please either return your child's wishlist or email your payment reference, details of the books you have purchased and your child's name and class to school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk We will then organise getting the books to your child by the end of term, as long as they are in stock.

Payments

This year, whether you are attending the book fair in person or placing an order without attending, all payments will need to be made using the online payment system, https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay We will not be able to accept any cash payments for this fair. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you in advance for your support.













Hayley Goodfellow

Acting Deputy Headteacher and Early Reading Lead.













